
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Oct. 18th 

WE ARE 

“ALLERGY AWARE & NUT 
FREE!” 

  

         905-683-0921      http://carruthers.ddsb.ca      Twitter: @Carruthers_PS 

 

  

Superintendent:   Margaret Lazarus    Principal:           S. Pipher-Hogg     www.ddsb.ca 

Trustee:                  Donna Edwards    Vice Principal:  R. Saati                             

 

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO USE THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH’S ONLINE SELF-ASSESSMENT TOOL EACH DAY BE-
FORE SENDING YOUR CHILD(REN) TO SCHOOL BY VISITING  https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

GIFTED NOMINATIONS 

Nomination Parent/Guardian letters have been 
emailed home to families of every student in grade 
3 enrolled in the DDSB.  Any family can request 
to nominate a student older than grade 3.  Nomi-
nations for testing will be submitted electronically 
using Google Forms.  A link for the nomination 
form is contained within the parent/guardian in-
formation letter (attached).  If families of Gr. 4-8 
students are interested in nominating their child 
this year, please contact our school SERT at: 

nicolina.scanga@ddsb.ca 

Title your email “Nomination for Gifted Testing 
2021” 

Testing will take place:  November 22-25 

Nomination links will be active until 9pm October 
19th 

It is required that students participate during all 
three testing sessions.  Students can participate 
in DDSB testing no more than 2 times in their 
academic career. 

PICTURE DAY 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 
9TH 

LUNCHROOM SUPERVISORS ARE NEEDED FOR 
MORNINGS ONLY.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, 
PLEASE CALL REMA SAATI, VICE-PRINCIPAL 
AT 905-683-0921 

 

SCC 

We had our virtual SCC election on Thurs-
day night.  Thank you to all who attended.  
Our SCC officer duties include: 

         Co Chair:  B. Cowan & S. Crabe 

          Treasurer:  J. Nevrida 

 

HALLOWEEN AT CARRUTHERS CREEK 

On Friday, October 29th, students wishing to wear a costume may do so.  Costumes 
need to be worn to school in the morning and Halloween masks are not a substitute 
for a cloth mask; the same expectations for the wearing of cloth masks remains in 
place.  Please refrain from culturally stereotypical costumes along with fake weap-
ons.  For anyone not wishing to wear a costume, you may want to wear black and or-
ange for our first virtual Spirit Assembly taking place in the afternoon of October 
29th. 

Classroom teachers may provide specific communication about activities that may 
take place throughout the day.  Students are required to bring their own Halloween 
treats and no sharing should be permitted.  During the afternoon, students and 
staff will be participating in a virtual Spirit Assembly where both staff and stu-
dents will be recognized.  We look forward to the Pack getting back together to 
value the great things taking place at CCPS. 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please remember to send a wa-
ter bottle with your child(ren) 
each day.  Our filling stations 
are open, however, due to 
COVID, our drinking fountains 
are not available.   

 

COLD WEATHER 

Please remember as the days 
get colder, children need to be 
dressed warmly for outdoor ac-
tivity.  The children will be out-
side for two 20 min. breaks. 

 

 


